
Smalley Richardson School PTFA 

Summer Fayre 

 

New for 2019  

JOLLY JARS 

 

We would like to have a Jolly Jar stall at our Summer Fayre this 

year and need your help to make this happen. 

Please fill a jar with little pre-loved toys and items that you no 

longer want.  Kinder Egg, party bag and cracker toys work well, 

or you could do a treat jar. 

Add the lid and decorate with ribbon and stickers if you wish. 

Please bring your filled jars into school during the week beginning 

17th June. 

Thank you for your help! 

PTFA 

 

 


